
 

Insider Newsletter 
Kennebec Valley Chamber of Commerce 

KennebecValleyChamber.com 
April 2018 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarra Dennehy 

Best Buddies 
 

The Best Employees Are Often 

Overlooked: Incorporating Adults with 

Intellectual or Developmental Disability  

into Your Business 

 

April 18, 2018 

11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  

 Governor Hill Mansion 
 

RSVP to Info@KennebecValleyChamber.com 
 

Thank you to our sponsor! 
 

April 
04/10 KVCC Board of Directors 

5:30 p.m. 

04/10 

- 4/13 

Membership Appreciation 

Week! 

04/10 Membership Appreciation 

Kick-Off Breakfast 

7:30 - 9:00 a.m. 

@ Augusta Civic Center 

04/11 Women’s Network 

Luncheon 

11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

@ Senator Inn & Spa 

04/18 Chamber Connection 

11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

@ Governor Hill Mansion 

04/25 Business After Hours 

5:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

@ Bangor Savings Bank 

May 
05/08 KVCC Board of Directors                 

5:30 p.m. 

05/02 Chamber Connection 

4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 

@ Cohen Center 

05/09 Women’s Network 

Luncheon 

11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

@ Senator Inn & Spa 

05/23 Business After Hours             

5:00 - 7:00 p.m.                           

@ Fowler’s Roofing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Carolann Ouellette 

Maine Huts & Trails 

 
 

 Maine Huts & Trails: Sustainable Tourism 

in Maine's High Peaks Region  

 

 

 

 April 11, 2018  

11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  

 The Senator Inn & Spa 
 

RSVP to Info@KennebecValleyChamber.com 
 

Thank you to our sponsors! 

Upcoming Events 

*Bolded items are open to the public 
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Inside this issue: 

The Kennebec Valley Chamber of Commerce 

loves showing their appreciation to their  

members, so the Chamber presents  

Membership Appreciation Week, a full week of 

giving back to the businesses of the Kennebec 

Valley.  
 

Volunteers: Tuesday, April 10, a kick-off  

breakfast will be at 7:30 a.m. at the  

Augusta Civic Center. You will have until  

Friday, April 13 to deliver all of your  

appreciation bags and receive as much  

feedback as possible. Prizes will be given to 

the volunteers that submit: 
 

• Most photos taken with members 

• Most surveys received 

• Most new member leads given to the 

Chamber 

Membership 

Appreciation  

Week 
 

April 10-13, 2018 

Looking for bag  

delivery volunteers  

To volunteer or for more information please contact the Chamber at  

623-4559 or Info@KennebecValleyChamber.com 



 

Did you know as a member of the Chamber you can buy a membership list? 

Call the Chamber at 207-623-4559 for more information. 

MEMBER ANNIVERSARIES WELCOME NEW MEMBERS! 

Courtney Policy Group 

Jonathan Courtney, 207-651-1947 

 

Maine Technology Users Group 

Kate Carpenter, 207-370-5327 

www.mtug.org 

 

Teen Challenge Maine 

Janice Davis, 207-890-9374 

www.tcnewengland.org 

ALSO RENEWING 

10+ YEARS 

Blane Casey Building Contractor 
Downtown Diner 
Transco Business Technologies 

5+ YEARS 

A2Z Computing Services 
Aquatic Technology 
Capital Area Housing Association  
J.M. Arbour Wealth Management  

JPMA – Staff Development  
 Solutions LLC 
LaRochelle Painting Company 
Living Space Consultants  

Mix Maine Media 
Stevens + Day, LLLP 
Sherwin-Williams 
 

Capital Printing 
Hampton Inn 
Harlow Gallery 

Kozak & Gayer, P.A. 
Maine Mathematics and Science Alliance 

30+ YEARS 

A Partner in Technology 
Capital Area Staffing  
 Solutions 
Concord Coach Lines 

Discover Maine Magazine  
Hershey’s Ice Cream 
Kleinfelder 
Liberty Mutual Company 

Marshall Communications 
O’Connor Volkswagen 
Quirion Construction  
Shop From Home Flooring 

20+ YEARS 

Doyle & Nelson 
Kennebec Valley YMCA 

McDonald’s - East Side 
Rolfe’s Well Drilling 

40+ YEARS 

Kennebec Savings Bank 



• Administrative law: Local, State 

and Federal compliance issues 

• Banking and real estate law: 

Deeds, title searches, purchase-

sale agreements, leases, financing 

• Coastal fisheries law 

• Commercial law: Business  

contracts and issues 

• Complex asset divorces 

• Construction litigation 

• Corporate law (for-profit and 

non-profit): Forming and operating 

corporations, LLC’s and              

partnerships 

• Election & Campaign Finance 

law 

• Estate planning: Wills, powers of 

attorney, advance directives, gifts 

and trusts 

• Governmental relations and 

contracting: Local, State and    

Federal government transactions 

• Healthcare law: State and      

Federal compliance and operational 

issues, certificates of need 

• Insurance coverage 

• Legislative and governmental 

advocacy 

• Product liability 

• Professional regulation and   

licensing board proceedings 

• Public interest law 

Doyle & Nelson has intentionally remained a small firm because it believes smaller is better. Not small on talent 
or experience, and certainly not small on enthusiasm — but small enough that every one of its clients works    
directly with experienced attorneys who are intimately involved and engaged with every facet of their               
representation. They consistently deliver legal services that are comparable or superior to larger firms, while 
providing cost-effective responsiveness, strategic thinking, and attention not found elsewhere. Located at 150 
Capitol Street in Augusta, you can reach them at (207) 622-6124 or visit on the web at www.doylenelson.com. 

Member Spotlight 

Doyle & Nelson 
 

The Augusta law firm of Doyle & Nelson is your connection to state government and top-notch 
legal advice. They have advised decision-makers and business leaders in Maine for over four 
decades – their professionals are excited to continue working toward a new era of growth and 
prosperity for their clients and the state. Founding partners Jon Doyle and Craig Nelson bring 

unparalleled experience to bear on their clients’ problems, while colleagues Dennis Carrillo and Teresa Cloutier 
add a new generation of proven legal and public policy expertise to the firm. Doyle & Nelson’s areas of practice 
include: 



Over four decades ago, residents of the Kennebec Valley first 

came together to celebrate the river that unifies our region. 

What started with a carefree race down the mighty Kennebec 

River has transformed into the top-notch two week family  

festival we celebrate today! We are proud to present hundreds 

of activities for all to enjoy, from a bluegrass festival to craft 

fairs, waterfront concerts to sports tournaments, and the  

signature Kennebec River Day on June 30th! The Whatever 

Family Festival is a distinctive opportunity to experience the 

Kennebec Valley through a variety of free events. 

Kennebec River Day, June 30 

The Kennebec River Day is held at Mill Park along the 

mighty Kennebec River from 11 am to 3 pm with activities 

targeted to ALL AGES! Children will be occupied with games 

and activities while adults can spend time at the homemade 

craft vendors, listening to music, or playing adult games. The 

Chamber is excited to bring everyone together for a day in 

Augusta with activities for all. The possibilities are endless 

for this day in Mill Park! 

The Great Race, June 26, Downtown Gardiner 
The Great Race is an antique, vintage, and collector car compet-

itive controlled-speed endurance road rally on public highways 

with cars from 1972 and older. It is not a test of top speed. It is a 

test of a driver/navigator team’s ability to follow precise course 

instructions and the car’s (and team’s)  ability to endure on a 

cross-country trip.  

Gardiner, Maine stop hosted by:  

Gardiner Main Street & Kennebec Valley Chamber of Commerce 



Advertise In The Newsletter 

Ad Size 
Inches 

W x H 

Monthly 

Cost 

6 Months Cost 

10%  

Discount 

1 Year Cost 

20%  

Discount 

1/2 Page 8 x 5.25 $150 $810 $1,440 

1/4 Page 

8 x 2.625 

or 

4 x 5.25 

$100 $540 $960 

1/8 Page 

4 x 2.625 

or 

2.625 x 4 

$75 $405 $720 

Double 

Sided  

Insert 

8.5 x 11 $250 — — 



Member Spotlight 

The Cat Hospital 
 

Founded in January of 1994 by Dr. Paul Wade, the Cat Hospital’s mission it to provide the 

best possible veterinary care for its feline patients as well as the occasional reptile and 

small mammal patients. Their experience in veterinary medicine, especially for cats, will  

reward you with the highest degree of client satisfaction and confidence in their medical 

knowledge, integrity, efficiency, quality of care, and compassion. Dr. Paul Wade, is a  

Veterinarian with a wide range of experience in treating and caring for animals. After earning his degree in Veterinary 

Medicine from Iowa Sate University, he founded a hospital in his home state of Massachusetts, which developed a  

specialty in avian (exotic birds) treatment under his fifteen years of guidance. 
 

Adjacent to the Cat Hospital is the Cat’s Inn. Over the years of Dr. Paul’s career as a veterinarian, he frequently  

received requests to board animals, prompting him to think about what would constitute an ideal boarding arrangement 

for pets, particularly cats. After extensive research, he designed a system of cat “townhouses,” made with European 

hardware, that is easy to assemble and disassemble. This low-maintenance system addresses many of the concerns 

he had about the cleanliness of boarding facilities. Each “townhouse” has six levels for the feline guests to play and  

exercise in, with a private first floor kitty liter area, a plush hand turned four poster bed, and crystal goblets. There is 

also the option of adjoining suite doors so a multi-cat family can stay together.  
 

The Cat Hospital and the Cat’s Inn are located at 605 Western Avenue in Manchester. For more information, visit their 

website www.cathospital.com or contact them by calling (207) 623-1228 or by emailing cathospitalinfo@gmail.com 



Bar Harbor Bankshares is pleased to announce the availability of a $1,500 scholarship for high school graduating  

seniors who are going on to college. The deadline to apply is May 1, 2018. Applications are available at any branch of 

Bar Harbor Bank & Trust and Lake Sunapee Bank, and can also be found online at www.bhbt.com. This new  

scholarship is for income eligible applicants who have attended a technical career program as part of their high school 

curriculum.   
 

Camden National Bank announced it would be supporting the boys and girls teams within its 

footprints who made it into the 2018 Maine State Basketball Championship games. The  

donations were dedicated to making game tickets or bus transportation free for students so 

that they could cheer on their teams. Camden National Bank has carried on this tradition for 

nine years now, and this year they donated over $7,500. 
 

 

Harlow Gallery launched its new year-round retail fine craft shop on March 7th. The Harlow 

Craft Show, contained in an office-sized room, is located in the upstairs of the Gallery’s new 

location at 100 Water Street in Hallowell. Shop hours are the same as the Harlow Gallery 

hours: Wednesday-Saturday noon-6pm or by chance or appointment. A curated selection of 

locally handcrafted items will be for sale including pottery, woodworking, fiber and textiles,  

personal care, jewelry, books, prints, and more. 
 

Kennebec Valley Community College student in the Mental Health Program, Sonya Dodson, has been named a 

2018 New Century Transfer Pathway Scholar and will receive a $2,250 scholarship. New Century Transfer Pathway 

Scholars are selected based on their academic accomplishments, leadership, activities, and how they extend their intel-

lectual talents beyond the classroom. More than 2,000 students were nominated from more than 1,600 college campus-

es across the country. Only one New Century Transfer Pathway Scholar is selected from each state. 
 

The National Alliance on Mental Illness—Maine Chapter (NAMI Maine) recently received funding to address the  

issue of low employment rates for people living with mental illness. NAMI Maine intends to assist in the employment of 

those with mental health diagnoses by partnering with Clubhouses in Augusta and Waterville to identify and support 

new potential employers. This project aims to educate businesses on the resources and tools that are available to allow 

them to train, hire, supervise, and retain those employees living with mental health challenges. NAMI Maine is  

searching for individuals who are interested in participating on a Project Advisory Committee, which will guide this  

process and assist in the development of a toolkit and resource guide specific to employing individuals transitioning into 

the workforce who have a mental illness. NAMI Maine is also are looking for Augusta-area businesses who would be 

willing to host a Mental Health First Aid training to educate themselves and their employees on these issues. Mental 

Health First Aid (MHFA) is an international, evidenced-based education course that leads to 3-year national certification 

through the National Council for Behavioral Health. If you own or are employed at a business in the Augusta area and 

would like more information, or want to get involved in this project, please contact Sarah Ross at 

sross@namimaine.org.   
 

Sexual Assault Crisis & Support Center is hosting the 7th Annual One in Five 5K on Sunday, April 29th at 9am at 

Thomas College. According to recent study by the University of Maine-Muskie Center, in Maine, One in Five people will 

experience sexual violence in their lifetime. SACSC has chosen to highlight the 1 in 5 statistic as we race for the one. 

You can sign up for this event as an individual or form a team. Space is limited to 700 participants. There will be team 

awards for “Most Team Spirit,” “Largest Team,” and “Top Fundraising Team” as well as individual awards for best time. 

Registration is open at www.runsignup.com/Race/ME/Waterville/OneinFive5k 
 

Teen Challenge Maine, a faith based residential men’s rehab home in Winthrop, is hosting its 11th annual golf  

tournament on June 23rd at Turner Highlands. $100 per person or $350 for team of four. Sponsorship opportunities 

available. This is a major fundraiser to help open the second home on the old Hudson Farm property at 11 Hudson 

Lane, Winthrop. For more information, call (207) 377-2801 or visit tcmaine.org. TCM is the most successful rehab  

program in the US with a 67% success rate after completion of the program. 

CHAMBER MEMBER NEWS 

To submit Member News, send your press release to: info@KennebecValleyChamber.com 



 

 

 

Bangor Savings Bank will host the Business After Hours on Wednesday, 

April 25th from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. in Augusta. KV Chamber members and 

guests are welcome to join us for networking and great food!  
 

Every Business After Hours is an incredible opportunity to win amazing door 

prizes and take part in the 50/50 raffle. Delicious hors d’oeuvres will be 

available and guests are welcome to partake in the cash bar.  
 

Be sure to bring a large stack of business cards to share with your new    

business contacts. 

To RSVP call 623-4559 or  

Email info@kennebecvalleychamber.com 

KVCC Board of Directors 
 

Steven H. Marson, Chair* 

Central Maine Pyrotechnics 

Nathan R. Cotnoir, Chair Elect* 

Camden National Bank 

Alec Rogers, Vice Chair* 

Quality Inn & Suites Maine Evergreen Hotel 

Matthew R. Tardiff, Treasurer* 

J.S. McCarthy Printers 

Stacey Morrison, Past Chair* 

Ganneston Construction Corp. 

Chuck W. Hays, Past Treasurer* 

MaineGeneral Health 

Katie L. Doherty, President & CEO*^ 
 

* Executive Committee   ^ Full -Time Executive 

Karen Boston 

Lipman & Katz, P.A. 

Cathy A. DeMerchant, 

Capital Area Staffing Solutions, Inc. 

Leon Emery 

Emery's Meat & Produce 

Sue Grenier 

G&E Roofing Co., Inc. 

Randy Hutchins 

O’Connor AutoPark 

Eric Jermyn 

Cross Insurance Agency 

Earl Kingsbury 

Augusta Civic Center 

Jeffrey Nevins 

FairPoint Communications 

Richard Parkhurst 

Stained Glass Express 

Chris Paszyc 

CBRE/The Boulos Company  

Lynn M. Quirion 

Macomber, Farr & Whitten 

Andrew E. Silsby 

Kennebec Savings Bank 

Eric N. Stinneford 

Central Maine Power Company 

Kim Vandermeulen 

Alternative Manufacturing, Inc. 

Rebecca M. Wyke 

University of Maine at Augusta 
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KVCC Staff 
 

Katie L. Doherty, President & CEO 

Lindsay L. Corbett, Office Manager 

Chris A. Voynik, Events & Membership Director 

Caroline A. Saban, Marketing Director 

Our Mission: 

The KV Chamber exists to 

enhance life quality by 

strengthening our  

regional economy. 

 

Join us at Bangor Savings Bank! 

Business After Hours events sponsored by:               

5 Senator Way, Augusta 

http://www.AugustaMaine.com

